
ANNS SCHOOLWEAR OPENING TIMES - COVID19 UPDATE 

Dear Customers, 

Due to the Government Lockdown restrictions, unfortunately, we will be closed for normal business. Please disregard 
our standard opening times on the website. 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

To improve our Customer service, from Saturday 6th March, we will be offering click and collect, on the following 
days/times: 

Saturday              11:00 – 14:00 

Wednesday          11:00 – 14:00 

Orders can be placed via the following methods: 

Facebook             https://www.facebook.com/annsonline/ 

E-Mail                  christine@anns.myzen.co.uk 

All orders will be ready for collection on the day arranged. 

We accept payment via – Cash, Card and Bank Transfer. 

Many thanks for your patience and understanding. 

Regards, Ann’s. 

We will be constantly monitoring Government advice and updating our information accordingly. 
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